
Dear Class 1D parents

Happy New Year 

I want to let you know that the teaching arrangements in Year 1 will be changing this term. We have two new teachers joining us, Ms Meah has been in today to meet the children and Miss Harper (not the Mrs Harper they already know) will be joining us on Monday. The two teachers will then be sharing the role across the week.

Both teachers are highly experienced Y1 teachers and are working closely with Mrs Davies to ensure that they know everything they need to about the children, their learning and ‘the Bird’s Bush way’. Mrs Holmes and Miss Ashwood will still be providing support and know the children well already.
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This addition to our staffing will enable Mrs Davies to use her expertise to support all children across the school and to focus on her Leadership roles in our school, across our Academy Trust and wider. 

Staffing changes are not ideal but all adults in the area will be working together to ensure a smooth transition and we thank parents for their support and understanding in our on-going drive to provide the best opportunities for our children.

Yours sincerely


Mrs Barnes
Headteacher





